Dear Danny and UV Doron,

Thanks for your trust, patience, guidance and constant consulting on the disposal
industry. Not often do you find people who are willing to take a chance on a stranger. |
deeply appreciate all of your assistance.

Now that was personal. The machine or giant killer, as I like to call it is rare breed that
offers an opportunity for a start up company to get into the disposal industry at a fraction
of the cost as your traditional roll off truck. The trailer provides ease of operation,
durability, and most of all production. While other trailers are attempting to dump,
hooking up batteries to lift their trailer, I have dumped, pulled out and heading to get
another load.

Thanks for everything. If you ever need my assistance please call me at 504-495-3896.

Sincerely,

Tpg N AL

Tyrone M Ralph
Disposal Services Inc.



